
ROLLING MEADOWS UPDATE 

Rolling Meadows Partnership Wrap-up: 

- 319 Single-family residences
- Community virtual meeting on 7/25/2023
- Comunity cleanup / block party event on 8/26/2023
- 93% Decrease in code violations

Volunteers assisted residents with trimming 
of overgrown, unkempt vegetation, 

low-hanging tree limbs and much more. 
Community Advocating for Prosperity and 
Opportunity (CAPO) gave away 67 free 
childrens books and 25 stormwater kits 

were provided to attendees. 
,------

Special appreciation to 
everyone that participated 

in this rewarding 
neighborhood experience! 
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"It's a great idea, what you've come up 
with together. I'm all about keeping 

the neighborhood clean. The 
help means a lot." 

- Mary France, 35-year resident of Rolling Meadows

Special appreciation to Arlington Hispanic 
Citizen Police Academy and Church of 
the Good Shepherd United Methodist 

for their partnership and to all that 
assisted with cleanup of Rolling 

Meadows community. 
Together, we are making a difference! 

Learn more about 

Neighborhood Enhancement 

Team initiatives here: 

https:/ /arl i ngtontx. gov/net 
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https://www.arlingtontx.gov/city_hall/departments/code_compliance/get_involved/neighborhood_enhancement_team

